Rachel Tibbetts

From: Bob Neville

Sent: 08 December 2020 11:03
To: DC Support

Subject: FW: Fuel Depot
20/02453/F

From: lindy bridgeman [

Sent: 08 December 2020 09:57

To: Councillor James Macnamara <James.Macnamara@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>; Councillor Maurice Billington
<Maurice.Billington@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>; Councillor Andrew Beere <Andrew.Beere@cherwell-dc.gov.uk>;
Councillor Hugo Brown <Hugo.Brown@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>; Councillor Phil Chapman
<CouncillorPhil.Chapman@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>; Councillor John Broad <John.Broad@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>;
Councillor Colin Clarke <Colin.Clarke@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>; Councillor lan Corkin <lan.Corkin@Cherwell-
DC.gov.uk>; Councillor Chris Heath <Chris.Heath@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>; Councillor Simon Holland
<Simon.Holland@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>; Councillor David Hughes <David.Hughes@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>; Councillor
Mike Kerford Byrnes <CouncillorMike.KerfordByrnes@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>; Councillor Cassi Perry
<Cassi.Perry@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>; Councillor Lynn Pratt <Lynn.Pratt@cherwell-dc.gov.uk>; Councillor George
Reynolds <George.Reynolds@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>; Councillor Barry Richards <Barry.Richards@Cherwell-
DC.gov.uk>; Councillor Leslie Sibley <Leslie.Sibley@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>; Councillor Katherine Tyson
<katherine.tyson@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>; Councillor Barry Wood <Barry.Wood@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>; Councillor
Douglas Webb <Douglas.Webb@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>; Councillor George Reynolds <George.Reynolds@Cherwell-
DC.gov.uk>; Bob Neville <Bob.Neville@cherwell-dc.gov.uk>; David Peckford <David.Peckford@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>;
Sarah Stevens <Sarah.Stevens@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>

Subject: Fuel Depot

We vehemently oppose the proposed siting of the fuel storage depot at Hornton Grounds.

The site is within metres of the conservation village of Hornton

The A422 is not a designated lorry route for very good reasons. It is HAZARDOUS !

In the event of an accident at the site, it is not easily reached by emergency services.
It breaks a promise to Hornton that the quarry site would be returned to agriculture.
It ruins two rural businesses.

It makes a mockery of Cherwell District Council’s objective of a carefully considered Conservation and

Environmental Strategy for Rural North Oxfordshire

John and Lindy Bridgeman
Eastgate House, Hornton, Banbury Oxfordshire. 0X15 6BT
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This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You
should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender
immediately.



Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it

cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your
own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments).

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not
impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action..



